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Knowledge begins with respect for God (Proverbs 1:7) 
 

This half-term’s value is ‘Forgiveness’ (Ephesians 4:32) 
 

Forgiveness  
In today’s assembly we spent time thinking about 
forgiveness, our value for this half term. We were 
reminded that as God forgives us, so we should forgive 
others. Lack of forgiveness can lead to the breaking up of 
relationships. It can turn into bitterness and can even 
affect your health. 

School Photographer 
Advance notice that the school photographer will be in school on Thursday 7th March to 
take photographs of individual children and family groups. As usual, there will be the 
opportunity for parents to bring younger brothers and sisters in at the beginning of the 
day to be included in the family group photos. 

Home Reading 
 

Reading is a vital skill for children to master. If a child cannot read confidently, it can 
negatively impact their learning in every subject.  
 

Your child will bring home a reading book every night. Please support your child by 
listening to them read regularly.   
 

Your child does not need to read a whole book every night. 
Instead, spend around 10 minutes reading a few pages and 
asking your child questions about what they have read to check 
that they have understood it. Reading is not just about 
recognising the words on the page – it is being able to describe 
what has happened and why. There are often questions in the 
front or back of a reading scheme book to help you with this.  
 

Please support your child by listening to them read as often as possible, sign your 
child’s reading record book to confirm that your child has read and add a comment too. 
This is the best way you can help your child to succeed in their learning. 

Water for Africa 
Thank you for supporting Ella and Jumaanah’s efforts to raise money to provide people 
with clean drinking water in Africa. We will let you know the total raised next week. 

 

Best wishes 
 

 
 

Julian Rogers 
Headteacher 

 



 
 



 
 



This week’s Amazing Achievers! 

Recent Reading Badges 
 

 

Kingfishers 
Mikail Hussain – Bronze 

Swallows 
Sehrish Khan - Gold 

 

 

Authors of the Week 
Key Stage 2 children who have 

excelled in their writing recently: 
 

Aisha Hussain - Doves 
Hamza Abdrabou – Owls 
Haniya Shaikh – Kestrels 
Maryam Hassan – Hawks 

Hashim Hussain – Falcons 
Isa Dalal - Eagles 

You’ve Been Spotted! 
Children who have been demonstrating 

one of our school values: 
 

Haniya Syed – Woodpeckers 
Faiza Akhtar – Kingfishers 
Ameerah Khan – Swallows 
Amanah Harnekar – Doves 

Anayah Patel – Owls 
Ali-Abdullah Syed – Kestrels 
Markuss Petersons – Hawks 

Layad Hussein – Falcons 
M. Sufiyan Rizwan - Eagles 

Headteacher’s Award 
Children chosen for a special achievement last week: 

 

Umair Fulat – Robins Blue 
Haaniya Farooq – Robins Green 
Arsalan Sherzai – Woodpeckers 

 Zara Malik – Kingfishers 
Amna Hussain - Swallows 

 Malik Hasan – Doves 
Sulaiman Kheratkar – Owls 
Yusuf Mahmood – Kestrels 

Sarrinah Khan – Hawks 
Rayyan Jalal – Falcons 

Mohummad Sadiq – Eagles 

Mrs Martin’s Class of the Week:  
Robins 

Mrs Fenton’s Star: 
Fatima Aziz - Swallows 

Mr Richardson’s Lunchtime Awards: 
Mohammed Essa Hussain (Swallows) &  Hawa Atif (Doves) 

 

Last Week’s Attendance 
 

 

 Best attendance Best punctuality 

Infants Robins Blue Woodpeckers  

Juniors Kestrels Owls & Falcons 
 


